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MASSES AND INTENTIONS
THIS WEEKEND OF
JANUARY 16-17, 2016
Saturday 
5:00 PM
Mass

Intention:  Dorothy Bachner (RIP)

Requested By:  Card Club Friends
Sunday
8:00 AM
Mass


Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
Sunday 
 10:30 AM 
Mass


Intention:  Malcom Clements (RIP)

Requested By:  Marie Binns
WEEK OF
JANUARY 18-22, 2016
Monday

No Mass
Tuesday
12:00 Noon
Mass

Intention:  Janice Gunther (RIP)

Requested By:  Mark & Ginny Carrington
Wednesday      
12:00 Noon
Mass

Intention:  Rosemary May


Requested By:  Monica May
Thursday 
9:00 AM
Mass

Intention:  Parish Staff
Friday

No Mass
THIS WEEKEND OF
JANUARY 23-24, 2016
Saturday 
5:00 PM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  Zeleznik Family (RIP)

Requested By:  Linda O'Connell
Sunday
8:00 AM
Mass

Intention:  Annette Rasche (RIP)

Requested By:  Jeri Trudeau
Sunday
10:30 AM 
Mass


Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
DAILY SCRIPTURE READINGS

Daily Readings may be found at the
www.USCCB.org website.
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  ST. THERESE’S TABERNACLE CANDLE
January 18-24, 2016
In Memory of:  Carol Myers


If you wish to donate Altar Flowers 
in memory or in honor of, sign up for a 

weekend on the sheets on the bulletin

board leading to the Social Hall.

BLESSED SACRAMENT CHAPEL

VASE FLOWERS

Perpetual living memorial for Anna Lupei


"Give, and gifts will be given to you; good measure, packed together, shaken down, and overflowing will be poured into your lap.  For the measure with which you measure will in return be measured out to you."  Luke 6:38
Did you know….


Income from our devotional votive stand will likely reach $2,300 this year?

OPERATING BUDGET
Fiscal Year 7/1/15 through 6/30/2016
Annual operating expense budget:
 $488,906
OFFERTORY
Actual Contributions 1/10/2016: $6,852.64
Gifts were in envelopes and in loose cash/checks with a total Weekend Mass attendance total of 416
Other contributions 1/10/2016 not used for operations totaled $201.00
In addition we received E-giving support this week totaling 

$1,586.50
ANNUAL PLEDGE MESSAGE
    As St. Therese prepares for a new year, it is important to know what support we can depend on from our congregation members.  By knowing what you are willing to commit financially, we are able to better plan for the future.  Please consider setting up a reoccurring giving plan.  Automating your financial commitments means your contributions will be received on a steady, uninterrupted basis. 

     To set up a recurring giving schedule, visit us on line at www.sttheresechurch.info, locate the Online Giving button and set up your recurring giving schedule.  The first time you give, you will select a password that will enable you to log in at any time and make changes to your giving or view your complete online giving history. 
    The Church of St. Therese is a STEWARDSHIP parish.  Each week we depend upon and are grateful for your generous support of time, talents, and treasure to strengthen this, YOUR parish community.
We can accept Visa, MasterCard, Discover, American Express,

Debit Cards, and savings/checking drafts.
JANUARY 2016 2ND COLLECTIONS
January 16-17 
Respect Life


WEEKLY BINGO RESULTS:
On January 4, 2016, attendance Included 40 players (6 parishioners) and 13 volunteers.  The night's deposit of $1,115.25 will be used for gaming expenses and donations to St. Therese.  Total donations for the calendar year 2015 are $32,000; these funds will be used for unbudgeted items and special projects.  Bingo invites you to join them by volunteering.  If you can volunteer at least one Monday a month, they would appreciate any help.
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HAVE YOU UPDATED YOUR REGISTRATION?
If you have changed your address or phone number, had a child or got married and need to update your registration for other reasons, please contact the office with the new information.  If you are new to the parish, please contact the office for a registration form or pick one up in the magazine rack located in the commons.  You may contact Ann at 693-5939 in the Parish Office for additional Parish information.  

EXPERIENCED KEYBOARD ACCOMPANIST NEEDED

Experienced keyboard accompanist needed for 8:00 AM Sunday liturgies.  This is a paid position based on the Diocesan Guidelines for Musician Compensation.  Job requirements include playing each Sunday, Easter morning, Christmas Day, and scheduling a weekly rehearsal to be decided on the accompanist and the singers.  The musician may also be asked to substitute at other services.  For more information contact Kitty Witty, Music Director at 804-642-6990.

END OF THE YAR TAX STATEMENTS

Your parishioner end of the year tax statements for donations from 2015 calendar year will be available in the commons beginning the weekend of January 23/24, 2016.  They are sorted alphabetically in the trays.  If you need your statement mailed or can’t pick it up please call Debbie in the office at 693-5939.  Thank you for your continued generous gifts!
ANNUAL BUDGET SUBMISSIONS
Happy New Year ministry chairs!!  It is that time again to plan our next fiscal budget.  You should have received your packages with six (6) month totals for your use.  Please submit your requests before February 12, 2016.  Questions may be directed to Debbie at 693-5939.  Thank you for your cooperation.  
THANK YOU TO EVERYONE!
I would like to thank all parishioners for their prayers, cards and well wishes for Kathy Abers while she was in the hospital and at the time of her death.  Your thoughts, prayers and sympathy meant a lot to me.  Thank you Max Lupei

OUR LADY OF MT CARMEL CATHOLIC SCHOOL

Our Lady of Mt. Carmel Catholic School is holding an Open House on Sunday, January 31st at 12:30 PM.  OLMC is a Blue Ribbon School of Excellence serving Pre-K through 8th grade.  Join us for presentation, school tour and opportunity to visit our classrooms and meet our teachers at 52 Harpersville Road in Newport News.  RSVP to 757-596-2754 x133 or admissions@olmc-school.com.  At OLMC, you can see the genuine love we share for learning, faith, community, service, and most of all for our students!

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY!
On behalf of the staff and Board of Catholic Charites of Eastern Virginia, our most sincere thanks to all those who gave to our organization through the second collection at Christmas Masses.  Your generosity will allow us to serve the poor and vulnerable in our community and sustain our work throughout the year.  We are truly grateful for your support.  On behalf of the more than 6,500 families who come to our doors for help, we say Thank You and may God Bless you and your family throughout the coming year!

FREE STRENGHENING FAMIIES 

CLASSES BEING OFFERED

Catholic Charities will be offering FREE Strengthening Families Classes beginning in January on Tuesday evenings at Sacred Heart Church in Norfolk.  The classes provide education on effective communication, conflict resolution, and relationship-building strategies for parents and their teenagers.  Once facilitators have met separately with parents and teens to provide education, all are brought back together to share a meal as a family.  The program lasts for 14 weeks and childcare is provided.  Please contact Milcah Wade at (757) 456-2366, or mwade@cceva.org to register for the class.
JOB OPPORTUNITY

Catholic Charities of Eastern Virginia is seeking a Secretary/Receptionist at Norfolk office location.  The successful candidate will have experience as an administrative assistant and able to answer multiple calls.  The position is responsible for greeting clients and visitors and assisting mainly the Youth and Family department staff.  This position is also responsible for assisting with issues related to office, building, car maintenance, and pest control.  The qualified candidate will hold a high school diploma, with a minimum of three year’s work related experience, have knowledge of community resources, have experience with basic computer and standard office equipment, and be computer proficient in Excel, Access, and Word.  Acceptance of Pro-Life philosophy is a must.  Please send resume and cover letter to Jessica Gonzalez at hr@cceva.org. 
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OFFICE CLOSURE

The Parish Office will be closed on Monday, January 18, for the Martin Luther King, Jr Holiday.  The office will reopen on Tuesday, January 19th, at 9:00 AM.  
“As a groom rejoices in his bride, so shall your God rejoice in you.”





Second Sunday in


 Ordinary Time





January 17, 2016








